
 

 
JANUARY Newsletter 2025 

Mrs. C’s 3s 
 

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you had a wonderful break and holiday 

season. I can’t wait for all the things 2025 will bring with our class. This is going to 
be an incredible year!  
 
In January we are going to practice cutting, tracing our names, learning shapes and 
recognizing the first letter of our names.  
 
Please remember that we go outside when the weather allows and is over 32 
degrees, make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and mittens every day for 
school and please label everything with your child’s name, thanks. 

We would like to welcome a new student to our class, Leo       We are thrilled that 
he will be joining us and we will now have 14 friends in our class. 

 

 

Important Dates: 

 

1/3  Lil Sports 

1/6  Distributing pre-conference forms for families to complete and return by 1/15  

1/8  Chapel 10am 

1/17  Yoga 

1/20 & 1/21 Parent Teacher Conferences- NO school for students 

 

1/22  Bible buddies will visit our classroom 

1/31              Pajama Day at TCNSK- wear sneakers 😉 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

2/7  Parents Night Out (More info to be announced soon) 6-8pm 

2/12  Open enrollment for all current families for the 2025-2026 school year 

 

Please remember we are a peanut/tree nut free school. 


